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	2013 Ponca City Area SHRM Volunteer 
Leaders

President:  Robert A. Howard
President Elect:  Vacant
Vice President of Membership: Mike Daugherty  

Secretary:  Rusti Payne
Treasurer:  Laurie Wedd
Board Member:  Lisa Zaloudek

Board Member/Legislation:   Terry Brown
Past President/Web Master: Katy Muller
Past President: Mike Daugherty

Website:  http://poncacityarea.shrm.org
PCA-SHRM is a 501 (c) organization
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	Greetings Membership
If you have not paid your annual local membership please do so at once.  The annual local dues are $35.00 and National SHRM Membership Dues are $180.00.  

Please note the officers for 2013. PCA-SHRM does congratulate these officers for their service to SHRM. 

November 15 board meeting.  The previous meeting minutes were approved.  The treasurer report was approved.  The board approved future non-member attendees would be assessed $10 for regular meetings and $25 for Workshops.  The Board approved up to Five National SHRM memberships drawings for the September meeting for active paid up members.  The winners were: 
John Schatz

Taffy Locke

Lilly Freeman

Jamie Phillips

Robbie Powell

Several members names were drawn but  not present to win.  Meeting attendance is important and can be rewarding.

October 16, 10am until noon, two hour workshop at Pioneer Tech, Seminar East on Diversity by Mike Pacewicz, Attorney at Crowe and Dunlevy.  This will be very informative workshop.

November 8 membership was a great meeting.  The program was on “Social Networking in Workplace.”  Instructor was Courtney Warmington, Attorney at Crowe & Dunlevy.  Very informative.
Crowe and Dunlevy have been great partners for the Ponca City Area SHRM.  They have provided quality informational meetings for our group.
Please welcome our new members:

Mike Daugherty, Vice-President of Membership suggested everyone is a PCA-SHRM recruiter.   If you are aware of anyone who works in Human Resources that could benefit from our organization, please invite and bring them to a meeting introducing them to the group.  I agree with Mike we must work as a team to experience growth.  Let’s all do our part by inviting a guest to our meetings.
Membership update with PCA-SHRM has 41 members and 23 are National SHRM members making us above the 50% threshold as required by SHRM.   We must work at encouraging more SHRM National members for this organization. 
There is an opening for one board position, let me or a board member know if you are interested.
Please communicate any new membership information to Mike Daugherty (401.3026) or Laurie Wedd, Treasurer (580.718.9990) or Robert Howard (718.4239).
The local SHRM Chapter meetings are held at Pioneer Technology Center (PTC), 2101 N. Ash Street, Ponca City in room B-120.  The meetings for 2013 are on the second Tuesday during January, March, May, September, November, and December.  Each person will be able to go through the cafeteria line for lunch at about 11:30am and bring their lunch tray into our meeting room just North of cafeteria.
The meeting starts at noon until 1:00pm. Please plan to arrive at least by 11:30am to get your lunch (Dutch Treat). The board members always meet prior to each chapter meeting at 10:30am same time and location.
Please stay familiar with our website. View it often for information and if you have any concerns let me know.   The Web Master Katy Muller does a great job with our updates. (http://poncacityarea.shrm.org)

Upcoming Business Workshops
The local chapter is working very hard to get great subject topics such as:

January 8, 2013-1130am-PTC, B120, Affordable Care Act (Obama Health Care Act) by Melissa Bogle, GableGotwals Law
February 26, 2013-10am-noon-PTC, Seminar East, FMLA/Workers Comp leaves and interplay, Non-Discriminationand importance of training supervisors, non-competes, protecting confidentiality of employer information. By Melissa Bogle, GableGotwals Law.

Remember-December 8 AT 1130AM--Christmas Party, B120, Pioneer Tech.
The OKHR-SHRM FOUNDATION
The SHRM Foundation was successful raising more than $6000.00 this year which was above from the previous year.   The Silent Auction held on April 25-27, 2012 in Tulsa was a great success.  The conference was very good.  As a member you should attend one year. 
Congratulations to our PCA-SHRM chapter we have received notification from National SHRM that our council was awarded the Silver Excel Award for 2011.

Please consider joining our local and National SHRM organization.  There are many benefits for employer management representatives.  

If anyone would like to serve on the board or committee position for Ponca City Area SHRM, please let me know.  
Please attend the meetings, without your participation PCA-SHRM cannot be successful.

Best Wishes

Robert A. Howard

PCA-SHRM Chapter President 
***********************************
*Lunches are Dutch treat at Pioneer Technology Center, 2101 N. Ash Street, Ponca City, OK 74601.  Meetings are in B120.
Remember: Board Meetings are at 10:30am prior to each regular SHRM meeting 

 PHR & SPHR Certification Training
 
Please call Laura Wedd (580.718.9990) Mike Daugherty (580.401.3026) or Robert Howard (580.718.4239) for more information.
2013-PCA-SHRM Meetings
2nd-Tuesday for these months:

January 8
March 12
May 14
June, July, August-No Meeting

September 10
November 12
December 10-Christmas Party
Newsletter by Robert Howard, PCA-SHRM President

*****************************************
PCA-SHRM WISHES      EVERYONE
Merry Christmas 

          And

Happy New Year
	 


